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Cricket 
The Sunday league side completed their season finishing 10th in the Kent Village 
Cricket League Division 2. They will remain in the same league next season. Thanks 
are attributed to the captain Dave Thomas for his efforts through a hard fought 
fixture list during this past summer. 
 
The Saturday side won their last friendly match against Detling. Tim Harwood is to 
be applauded as captain for his efforts in trying to gather players to form a regular 
side able to compete in league competition. Those who did take to the field 
thoroughly enjoyed the match on each day.  
 
At the conclusion of the cricket season a special thank you must go to Kevin Smith 
who maintains the cricket table and field. His stalwart efforts are to be commended 
enabling Borden to benefit from a magnificent playing area whilst also enhancing the 
visual landscape. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can 
be viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
 
Football 
Borden Village won this last weekend’s cup fixture against Parkwoon Rangers on 
penalties following a thrilling match. They remain in the Kent County League Premier 
Division with the next home game on Saturday 28th September with a 2.45 kick off. 
 
 
Pavilion 
The grass bank separating the upper and lower Playstool has been mowed returning 
it to the original condition. 
 
The main door outside light has become defective and is being repaired/replaced in-
house. 
 
A problem with the main doors shutters has developed which hopefully will be 
repaired during this coming week. 
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